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TF-6/7 : Dated:-12-02-2019

To,
Shri Anupam Srivastava
CMD
BSNL, New Delhi.

'Subiect:- Hardships to employees due to non-release of recoveries to the
concerned authorities viz LIC, Bank etc - reg.

Respected Sir,

Some time  back we met and apprised you about non-deposit of recovered
amount of installments from employees to LIC/PLI, Banks, Societies besides Pension
and GPF contributions. We were assured for positive action in the matter.

We may submit that the meeting of all Circle Secretaries of the union was held
on 9"/10™ February at Hyderabad. The representatives assembled there narrated the
hardships and agonies of staff due to default of the management and adopted the
following resolution:- :

‘Demand the BSNL management to immediately release the recovered amount of
employees withheld by it for several months. On account of this delay in handing over
the recover amount due for LIC/PLI/Pension Contribution / GPF/Bank Loan/ Society
Loan/ etc employees are forced to bear the cost of penal interest without any
justification. The practice of allocation funds to salary payment only on ‘Actual Payment’
may be stopped immediately”. :

It is very disturbing to know that the officers are being sent for foreign trips when
the PSU is in financial crisis. Austerity measures are not being followed in Managerial
level. '

We, therefore, urge upon you to please take very urgent action not only to
alleviate the sufferings of staff but to take urgent steps to protect the financial health of
the Company. ' .

" With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

: (Chandesh ar Singh)
@ C - ~ General Secretary



